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      GOA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION   
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 

RECRUITMENT PROCESS FOR THE 28 POST 

OF DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT OF POLICE, 

GOVERNMENT OF GOA  

 
The GPSC has issued advertisement No. 09/2023 dated 

25/08/2023 advertising 28 posts of Junior Scale Officer of 

Goa Police Service (Deputy Superintendent of Police) by 

direct recruitment. The GPSC is in receipt of communication 

dated 24/11/2023 and 12/12/2023 from Under Secretary 

(Personnel-II) Personnel Department, Government of Goa 

informing that the Government has taken a decision to stop 

the recruitment process for the post of Junior Scale Officer 

(Deputy Superintendent of Police). In view of the 

communication received from the Personnel Department, 

Government of Goa the recruitment process initiated by 

GPSC pursuant to the advertisement No. 09/2023 is hereby 

stands cancelled. Kindly take note of the same. 

 
 


